
Hi there,  
I'm wanting to add this letter to the proposal on development complaints. 
I was awakened to Justin Beiber music playing at very high volume then followed by the 
workers shouting over the music then to the hammers and staple guns. I'm not sure 
they realize this is a full residential area behind the new homes they are building. My 
husband works late so needs to sleep in and we just feel like music should not be 
blaring by the workers until at least 9 am. We've complained unfortunately a few times 
just due to the noise vulgar language and unprofessionalism of the site workers. I'm a 
mother of two young children who can't even play in their own backyard as I do t need 
them hearing the swearing and the music they choose to play as well at times.  
Thanks  
The DiCarlos  
 
 
Live love laugh 
 
 


